
Trinity Lutheran Church P&C Team  

Report to Congregation Council 

September 2018 

 

The P&C Committee has not met since our last update.  Our next meeting is scheduled for October 22.   

 

Here are some of the things that we have been working on:   

 

• New Directory – We have been working together with Pastor Brock and Bill Bishop to determine how we can 

gather new directory information (address/phone number/emails/picture) and distribute to the 

congregation.  Pastor Brock has determined that each member is able to gain access to update their 

current information and picture that we have on file.  A letter will be going out to all members with directions 

on how they can update their information and view the online directory.  At the convenience of Bill, we will 

set up time where people can have their pictures taken for their profile.   

 

• Gathering Space Update – We have been working closely with staff and a volunteer to draft some ideas for 

displaying publicity materials in the Gathering Space and entry way area.  We are working to roll out 

changes by early fall.   

 

• Serve Section of Website – This has been updated and we are very happy with the chnages.  We still have 

additional work that needs to be completed.  You can see the pages at www.trinitycamphill.org/serve. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Danelle Andrews 

P&C Facilitator 


